



June 25, 2009

John Bishop The MASTERS Program P.O. Box 31279 Santa Fe, NM 87594

Dear Mr. Bishop,

I appreciate working with you in the establishment of a new charter school in Santa Fe. The opportunity presented by The MASTERS Program will enrich those students choosing to pursue high school in this way.

Santa Fe Community College is committed to offering the space on campus as described in your application at an agreed upon cost. We also have the capacity in our classes to accommodate the charter school's students who are eligible to take dual credit courses. The College is prepared to enter into a dual credit master agreement with The MASTERS Program under the terms and conditions required by the New Mexico Public Education Departments regulation, if the charter school is approved.

For those students who are not eligible to take dual credit courses, the College is prepared to work out an arrangement as part of the premises lease or a memorandum of understanding whereby they can take advantage of the College's student services on par with enrolled dual credit students.

I look forward to the continued planning to make this a reality.

Sincerely,

Ron Liss, PhD

Vice President for Academic and Student Affairs

Santa Fe Community College